
 

 

 

Budapest, 21 December 2022 

 
 
 

Suspension of the mandatory takeover bid for Alteo Plc. 

 

MOL Plc. (“MOL”) hereby notifies market participants on the following: 

The mandatory public takeover bid for the shares of Alteo Plc. was suspended until the decision of the 
Hungarian Energy and Public Utility Regulatory Authority by the Hungarian National Bank. 

The details of the mandatory public bid suspension can be downloaded from MOL’s website (link) 
(document available in Hungarian). 

For further information, please contact Investor Relations: 

Tel:  +36 1 464 1395 
Email:  investorrelations@mol.hu 
 

https://molgroup.info/storage/documents/investor_relations/nyva_felfuggesztes.pdf
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